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I strongly encourage representatives in the Senate to OPPOSE Bill HB3824. This bill 

compromises the safety for patients, minors, and any client seeing a PT. Physical 

therapists should be required a minimum of 2,000 hours of training for needle 

insertion and additional for injections and vaccines. This is not safe and compromises 

the wellbeing of patients across our state. Please OPPOSE Bill HB3824. 


